
All Saints Roman Catholic Church 
33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time—November 15, 2020 

11264 RT 97 N, Waterford, PA 16441 

 

Rev. Gregory Passauer, Pastor 

Deacon Thomas McAraw 

Mrs. Lia Ghering, Parish Office 

 

Office/Rectory Phone: 

(814) 796-3023 

(814) 796-3025 - Fax 

Website: www.allsaintsrcc.org 

Email: allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Office Hours: 

9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. 

 

Mass Times: 

Daily at 8:00 AM as scheduled 

  (See schedule on next page) 

Saturday Vigil at 4:30 PM 

Sunday at  9:00 AM  

Holy Days at  8:00 AM and     

7:00 PM  

 

Confessions: 

Saturday 3:30—4:00 PM  

or by appointment 

 

Religious Education: 

Mrs. Maria Burkley 

(814) 969-2868 

Email: mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Parish Registration Forms are 

available on the bulletin board in the 

gathering space or online. 

 

Bulletin deadline: 

10:00 AM Mondays, in writing, please. 

myParishapp.com   
DOWNLOAD  
TODAY! 



 
 
 

November 14, 2020  –  November 22, 2020 
 

   Sat.    11/14 4:30 PM  Frank and Pong Yong Smith 

      (Grandchildren: Ronnie,   

   Anthony, Christopher, Xavier  

   and Vince) 

   Sun.   11/15 9:00 AM  For the People  

      of All Saints Parish 

   Mon.   11/16 8:00 AM  Mother’s Day Remembrance  

   Tues.  11/17 NO Mass    

   Wed.  11/18 8:00 AM  For All Clergy 

   Thur.  11/19 8:00 AM  Joe and Fran Mieczkowski 

      (The Englert Family) 

   Fri.     11/20 8:00 AM  All Souls’ Remembrance 

   Sat.    11/21 4:30 PM  Chris and Helen Fette 

      (Chris and Mary Fette)    

   Sun.   11/22 9:00 AM  For the People  

      of All Saints Parish 

  ALL SAINTS PARISH                                                 WATERFORD, PA 

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH: 

   Sunday, 11/15  9:00 AM Mass 

   Tuesday, 11/17  No morning Mass 

   Tuesday, 11/17  6:00 PM Ladies Society Meeting 

   Saturday, 11/21  4:30 PM Mass  

REFLECT ON TODAY’S READINGS  

 
FIRST READING   PROV 31:10-13 
Our Jewish sage describes a model household that is governed by a 
wife’s wisdom. What do you find appealing in this portrayal? 
 
SECOND READING  1 THES 5:1-6 
Paul speaks of the unknown day upon which Christ will return as 
coming “like a thief in the night” and as the inescapable “labor 
pains” of a woman about to give birth. Why do you think Paul uses 
such jarring imagery? 
 
GOSPEL READING   MT 25:14-30 
In his parable of the talents, Jesus teaches about the importance of 
using our God-given gifts faithfully and prudently. What would be 
a natural gift you have used well in your life? 

The collection for November 8 was $3,483.00 from the 
weekly collection and building maintenance and $1,375.00 
from online giving for a total of $4,858.00.  Many Thanks! 
 
All Saints Parish sent $913.50 to both the Waterford and 
Summit Food Pantries last week thanks to your generous  
donations to our quarterly food panty collection. 
 
We also sent $372.00 to the Diocese of Erie from the  
Second collection for World Mission Sunday. 

JUST SAYING  -  
 
Bishop Persico has made the  
following clergy appointments:  
 
Deacon Thomas McAraw,  
Spiritual Director of the Erie  
Diocesan Cursillo Movement, while continuing as Deacon  
Assistant at All Saints Parish, Waterford, and in the  
Chaplaincy at the State Correctional Institutions in  
Albion and Cambridge Springs, effective November 6, 
2020 until June 30, 2025.  
 

“It is with humility and honor that I share my thoughts as the 
new Spiritual Director of this wonderful Cursillo Movement 
of the Diocese of Erie. Pam and I have prayed and discerned 
much over the past months since the opportunity was first 
brought to our attention...Although I have been appointed to 
this position, Pam is a vital part of my support system and 
will always be my first love and vocation. She is on this  
journey with me.  It is truly humbling to be the first Deacon 
in this role as I look back at the blessed list of wonderful 
priest spiritual directors I am following...I look forward to 
our journey together and ask all of you for your prayers as  
I assume this awesome responsibility.” 
DeColores, 
Deacon Tom 
 
(excerpts from Deacon Tom’s letter in the Cursillo Newsletter) Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ:  

 
On the weekend of November 21-22, a second collection will 
be taken up in our parishes for the Catholic Campaign for 
Human Development (CCHD).  
 
As you may know, CCHD is the national anti-poverty program of 
the U.S. Catholic Bishops, working to break the cycle of poverty 
by helping people with low income participate in decisions that 
affect their lives, families, and communities. Half of the funds 
from this collection remain in the Diocese of Erie to help organi-
zations such as Maria House Project, Erie Dawn, and Inter-
Church Ministries fight poverty in our local communities. CCHD 
is a manifestation of our call to a discipleship that fosters a 
“solidarity which ‘would allow all peoples to become the artisans 
of their destiny’” (Evangelii Gaudium, no.190). At a time when so 
many of our sisters and brothers are experiencing the devastating 
impacts of the COVID-19 pandemic, the important work of 
CCHD cannot be underestimated. This work is not possible  
without the support of dedicated Catholics like you. Your 
contributions are helping to build more merciful and just  
communities in the Diocese of Erie and throughout the country. 
Please consider helping us to uphold human dignity and alleviate 
poverty by giving generously to the second collection for the 
Catholic Campaign for Human Development.  
 
Sincerely yours in Christ,  
The Most Reverend Lawrence T. Persico, JCL Bishop of Erie  

The Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick will take 
place on the weekend of November 28 and 29 
       We request anyone who wishes to receive the sacrament 
           to please come forward AFTER MASS. Fr. Greg will 
      come to you if you need assistance. The anointing 
      takes place first on the forehead, then on the palm  
  of each hand. 
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     Maria Burkley—(814)969-2868 (call or text) 
      mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 
 
REL ED SCHEDULE:   
**NO CLASS on Sunday, November 15 
Sunday, November 22 
ZOOM 10 to 11:30 AM Gr. K-8 and 6 to 8 PM Gr. 9-11  
**NO CLASS on Sunday, November 29 

 
If your child is in grades K-9, you will 
need to pick up the next “booklet” for 
the Gospel Weeklies.  These should be 
picked up before November 20th.  
Please call the parish office or email 

Maria Burkley to make arrangements. Thank you! 

We would like to offer a Virtual Christmas Greeting  
for ALL PARISHIONERS!   

Please email a fun family pic to Maria (address above). 
If you are computer savvy and want to personalize it with 
your name or a personal greeting, please feel free to do so! 
We will take all of your pics and make a slide show to 
share with our parish through the website and facebook!  
Please consider taking part.  All pictures 
need to be received by November 30th so 
that we can share the greeting through the 
month of December! If you have any  
questions, please call Maria or Lia. 
 
A Family Perspective 
As the man in today’s gospel entrusted his servants with his  
money, so God has ‘entrusted’ our family to us. Like the good 
servants we are expected, not to play it safe, but to selflessly and 
totally invest ourselves in each other. 

Let Us Pray… 

2020 Catholic Charities Annual Appeal 

Throughout this pandemic, Catholic Charities agencies have 
remained open providing front-line care and emergency       

services wherever and whenever it’s needed. Additionally, 
emergency financial support was extended to parishes for    
people in crisis around the diocese. To bridge a substantial 
shortfall in funding needed to support those we are committed 
to serve, Catholic Charities has launched an Annual Appeal. 
Your support of Catholic Charities’ Annual Appeal is          

important to the continuation of our work. Donations may be 
made online at www.eriercd.org/charities or checks may be 
made payable to “Catholic Charities, Inc.” 429 East Grandview 
Boulevard, Erie, PA 16504. Thank you.  

BOX OF JOY  
Thank you to all who have filled a Box of Joy! All Saints 
collected 30 boxes for this service project.  

Thanksgiving Dinner Raffle!  
The drawing will be this Sunday,  
November 15th after Mass. The winner 
can choose dinner or cash option of 
$275. The proceeds from this raffle 
will go to directly to the parish thanks 
to the Knights of Columbus and the 
Ladies Society. Thank you to all who  
participated in this effort. 

After the Masses on the weekend of Saturday,  
November 21st and Sunday, November 22nd  
Fr. Greg will be giving a blessing to all hunters  
and distributing the St. Hubert medals for their  
protection. 

Readings for next Sunday, November 29, 2020 
EZ 34:11-12, 15-17; PS 23:1-2, 2-3, 5-6;  
1 COR 15:20-26, 28; MT 25:31-46 

Angel Tree 
All Saints will again be participating in the community 
Angel Tree.  Interested "angels" can request a name of a 
local child and purchase items for Christmas.  There will 
be tags made for toys and clothing.  All items will be given 
to the Waterford and Summit Food Pantry clients.  
 
Tags with shopping details will be set up in church the 
weekend of November 28-29.  If you are not attending 
church in person, but would like to help, please contact  
Val Rose at 602-9175 for a name. 
 
All gifts must be returned to the church by December 13, 
or call Val to arrange a drop off. 


